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Meeting convened at 1:30 p.m.  In attendance:   McLean, Allen, Scurry, Zielke, and Ilarde.        
 

 
1.  Transfer Update  Ilarde reported all transfer related calendar of events are out. SFSU 

suspended their Master of Science in Nursing-Generic program. This was an option for students 
who have non-Nursing BA/BS degrees. SFSU and CSEB are no longer requiring non-Nursing 
lower division prerequisite courses for admissions purposes. This info is not on assist but is on 
each campuses nursing website.  

2.  EOPS Update Allen reported that priority enrollment is Nov. 5-7 for 
EOPS/DSPS/Athletes/TRIO/Foster Youth. Continuing students Nov. 8-Dec. 2nd. New/Returning 
Dec. 3rd. 

3. MAP  Mclean reported that the final report is complete. Seventy-five of the male students either 
earned an AA, transferred, or did both.  Fifteen were members of Phi Theta Kappa. On transfer 
day there will be a big kick off to recruit for MAP. There will be a table and applications will be 
given out. 

4. Centro Latino Zielke went to Skyline HS and met with three groups of seniors. Maria Spencer 
from financial aid also went. Zielke is also meeting with a lead parent to elicit support from 
other parents regarding college related issues. 

 
 

 
Meeting adjourned at 2:45 p.m. 
 
 

Counselor Meeting Minutes 
October 1, 2012 


